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James H. Lesar, President 
918 F Street, N.W. • Suite 510 

Washington, D.C. 20004 
(202) 393-1917 

April 26, 1994 
Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

Thank you for the copy of Case Open  which you have provided to me. I am only 

about one fourth of the way through, but have found it enlightening, particularly the 
Nosenko section. 

Enclosed are two recent wire pieces on the King case. 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan R. Meyers, 
Coordinator of Research 
and Communication, AARC 


